
Inspiring Faith in our Future

Ellis and Micah are now making 
progress helped by the kind staff at  
St John XXIII Catholic Primary School 
Sam and Nelly live in White City with their three children, Ellis, aged 
eight, Micah, aged five, and Adrielle, aged three.

Extra help
Sam and Nelly are very grateful for the 
kindness and support shown to Ellis and 
Micah since they started at St John XXIII 
Catholic Primary School. Sam says: “The 
staff have been brilliant with both of them, 
helping them to settle in and giving them 
extra support with things they found 
difficult.”

Excellent reputation
Sam and Nelly wanted their children to 
go to a faith school and had heard lots of 
good things about St John XXIII. Sam says: 
“I grew up in White City and knew St John 
XXIII had a very good reputation so we had 
no hesitation sending Ellis there.”

Ellis says: “I like all the teachers.”

Micah says: “I like doing all the activities at 
school.”

St John XXIII Catholic Primary School

1 India Way, London, W12 7QT

Tel: 020 8743 9428

 
Email: admin@stjohnxxiii.lbhf.sch.uk 
Website: www.stjohnxxiii.lbhf.sch.uk


